
 

 

JUNE  2017 

 

10.6.2017 : LUNCH AT NAUTICAL CLUB OF FLISVOS IN FALIRO  

 

Lunch at the restaurant of the Nautical Club in Faliron in order to exchange our wishes for the 

summer vacations .  

   
                                   

                      
 

                                                                                        

                                                    
 

                                    Best wishes for a wonderful summer – See you in autumn. 
 

 

                                   


